
Building Inspections - Re: Fwd: 97 Newbury St - Change of use 

Brad -

Because it is not a one or two family now, it does not fall under the fast track permit process.

Thanks.

Ann

>>> Building Inspections 8/28/2013 8:52 AM >>>
Ann, this doesn't look right.  She's applying for a CofU and also a fast track.  Since this used to be a commercial 
property, is that appropriate?  Can you review and comment?  There is also another e-mail I will be forwarding 
you.
-Brad.

From: Ann Machado

To: Building Inspections
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